
Julington Creek Elementary 

School Advisory Council Meeting 

 Tuesday November 12, 2019  

 

Call to Order: Mrs. Gilbert welcomed everyone to the November 12, 2019 SAC meeting and 

called the meeting to order at 3:32 p.m. 

Members in Attendance:   Amy Grimm; Richard Barnett; Wendy Gilbert; Cathy Apolinario; 

Natalie Densmore; Linda Piscatella 

Guests in Attendance:; Mary Ann Holanchock; Donny Hoessler 

SAC Minutes:   The minutes from the October meeting were read and approved with one 

correction made regarding the STEM Literacy Night Event. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Mrs. Gilbert shared that there is $2,203.02 in the current SAC General 

Budget as well as $1,819.64 in the SAC School Recognition Fund Account.   

Principal’s Report:   

Mr. Hoessler welcomed everyone to the November SAC meeting.  He highlighted that our 

school just completed the annual Jaguar Challenge.  Congratulations to our school 

community for meeting our goal of $50,000. We truly appreciate everyone’s support of our 

learning and instructional needs. 

Mark your calendars for our upcoming STEM and Literacy Night.  This wonderful event will 

be held on January 29th from 6-8 p.m. at JCE.  We hope to see you there! 

Old Business:  There was no old business to share at today’s SAC meeting.   

New Business: 

a.  Welcome New Members-There are no members to approve at the November SAC 

meeting. 

b. Mrs. Gilbert shared that if members would like to have speakers or discuss something 

specific during our SAC meetings, please contact her so she can arrange speakers to 

share information at upcoming SAC meetings. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:42 p.m. by Mrs. Gilbert.  Our next SAC meeting will take 

place on Tuesday December 10, 2019 in the  JCE’s Media Center. 



 

  

 

 Respectfully Submitted, 

    Amy Grimm 

    JCE SAC Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


